
 

Ref: SPS/132/21 Date : 10/03/2021 

Circular – SPS/05/2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are glad to inform you that new session (2021 - 2022) for L.K.G. starts from 

5th April 2021.  The complete information is as follows. 

1.    Books will be available for L.K.G. class on 18/03/2021.  

Authorised bookseller:  

Mishal Enterprises 

G1/30, Indra Enclave opp. Bank of India (ATM),  

21 D, Housing Board Colony Market,  
Near Sec-21 D Police Chowki, Faridabad 
Phone No.: 9811536316, 9654543263  
 
Note: Kindly collect the books on the allotted day itself to keep the Covid 

protocol. 

 

2. School Uniform : School uniform will be available at Smart Wears 1B/43, Near 

Hotel Delite, NIT, Faridabad. (Phone No. 0129-4887600, 0129-2411600) 

 

3. On 30-03-21 there will be an ‘Online Welcoming Orientation Program’ for 

L.K.G. Timing : 8.00 am to 9.00 am. 

 

           We look forward to your association in the coming academic year and extend a 

warm welcome to every child for a joyous and successful academic year. 

 

         Regards 

    
         Sr. Nirmal Mary  

          Principal 

 


